
 
 

Direct Dial 
703-584-8669 

bkoppel@fcclaw.com 
 
 
May 6, 2014 
 
FILED VIA ECFS 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W., Room TW-B204 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 
    Re:  Notification of Name Change 
  
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 GMPCS Personal Communications, Inc. (“GMPCS”), by its counsel, hereby notifies the 
Commission that it has changed its name to Network Innovations US Inc. effective April 4, 
2014.  GMPCS holds two Section 214 authorizations:  File Nos. ITC-214-20090410-00155 and 
ITC-214-20001219-00728. 
 
 If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned. 
  

Respectfully submitted, 
 

      

Robert S. Koppel 
 
Counsel for Network Innovations US Inc. 
 

Enclosure  
 
cc: Adrienne Downs 
  


